
The Village of Chatham will be accepting sealed bids for a 2024/2025 ¾ ton Dodge crew cab pickup truck 
or equivalent. 

Bid information will be available on the Village of Chatham web page or for pick up Thursday, September 
19th, 2024 at 08:00am. Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope, via mail, hand-delivery or 
courier, and must be received by 1:00 PM, October 3rd, 2024 to be considered for selection. The 
submittal address is: 

Village of Chatham 
117 E Mulberry St. 
Chatham, IL 62629 
 
The outside of the envelope should include the bidder's name and contact information and be clearly 
labeled to read: 

Village of Chatham: 
Sealed Bid 
Dodge Pick Up Truck 
 
The Village reserves the right to accept or reject any and or all parts of the sealed bid. 
Questions concerning this proposal may be submitted to Dustin Patterson via email or phone: 
Dpatterson@chathamil.gov or 217-697-5805. 
 
Minimum Vehicle specs: 
6.4L V8 Heavy-Duty HEMI®  
4-door cab 
4WD 
Automatic Transmission 
Tow package 
Air conditioning 
Rear camera 
Fuel Type-Regular Unleaded 
All terrain tires 
Snow plow prep package 
Bluetooth  
6’ 4” truck bed 
Vehicle delivery before November 1st, 2024 to be eligible 
 
All truck options should be listed in the bid. 
 


